
William Duggan - Comments 

Every year, thousands of people are killed and many more injured in vehicle accidents, with the 
majority of the accidents involving human error. Please fast track regulations which allow for the 
research and development of new driverless technologies, which have the potential to save 
countless lives and free up labor for more productive tasks. 
 
Thanks, 
APWU member. 

 


